
NorCalendar —1998 
Sept. 14 Adobe Creek Golf Course 
Oct. 5 Tahoe Donner Golf Course 

Joint Meeting with Sierra Nevada 
Nov. 9-10 Superintendent Institute 

Santa Cruz 
Dec. 11 Pacific Grove Municipal Golf Course 

- Dinner at Monterey Beach Hotel 
Feb 8-14 GCSAA Conference & Show 

Orlando, Florida 

Wanted: Used Golf Carts 
The U.C. Bay Area Research and Extension Center (BAREC) in 
Santa Clara is the main applied research facility for turf and 
landscape in Northern California. 

Center maintenance personnel and researchers seed used golf 
carts in good operating condition for more efficient use of the 
center. Anyone willing to donate used carts, please contact: 

Dr. Ali Harivandi Phone (510) 639-1271 
U.C. Cooperative Extension Fax (510) 567-6813 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 131 
Alameda, CA 94502 

Welcome New Members 
Bruce Brown, Assistant Superintendent Class C 

Oakhurst CC 
Leopoldo Lopez, Assistant Superintendent Class C 

Oakhurst CC 

Association Working Committee Chairs 
CGCSA Representative Scholarship Research Tournaments 
Dave Davies,CGCS Ken Williams Forrest Arthur 
650-329-2175 650-323-0937 408-625-8551 

Terry Grasso 
CGCSA Representative Scholarship Tournament 650-343-3147 
Programs James Karrick 
Gary Carls, CGCS 925-454-9676 Election Committee 
408-226-6464 Craig Kilcoyne 1999 

925-115-6763 Blake Swint 
Education 925-484-1313 
Superintendents Institute Membership 
Publications Mike Nunemacher 
Bob Cost £GCS 925-736-6547 
408-373-0c>oi 

Golf Con* jperintendents Association 
alifornia 

53U Main St., Ste G 
Diamond Springs, CA 95619 
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